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Two injuries were reported in a crash on State Farm Road in Boone late yesterday afternoon in
front of Boone Fire Station #2. The crash occurred at 4:45pm on the first day of traffic for Boone
Heights Drive being diverted to State Farm due to bridge rehabilitation on 321. The Boone
Police report      says the wreck happened as 33-year old Elizabeth Daigle pulled out of Hunting
Hills Drive, her 2003 VW striking the 2008 Ford sedan Hannah Farrar was driving. The police
report says both drivers were treated at Watauga Medical Center, police citing Elizabeth Daigle
for Failure to Yield the Right of Way.
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